
  

 
 
 
 
 

Christmas 2022, was the first Christmas  
formally working from the Parish Office. 

 
 

Councillors and staff  
enjoyed an informal    

festive meet in person for 
the first time in 3 years.  

 
Pictured are (l-r) 

Vice Chair,  
Christine Knight, 

Chair,  
Terry Oliver, 

Councillors Sarah Chan-
dler, Geoff Clark,  
David Trangmar,  

Debbie Lambert and 
David Trangmar.  

 
 
 
As we enter a New Year the Council will continue to develop the Office as a          
community asset holding the monthly Council meetings which we would encourage 
residents to attend to hear about current parish activity.  It will also host other        
community events; some detailed on our subsequent pages. 
All meeting dates can be found on our Website. The first Full Council Meeting for 2023 
is scheduled for Monday 6th of February at 7.30pm. 

Broadbridge Heath Parish Council 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

www.broadbridgeheath-pc.gov.uk 
Email: clerk@broadbridgeheath-pc.gov.uk 

Facebook: Like our page, Broadbridge Heath Parish Council 

 
Wishing all residents a very 

Happy New Year  
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Enforcement cameras go live to help bus travel in  

Broadbridge Heath 
 
An enforcement camera has been installed to try and deter drivers from using bus 
lanes in Broadbridge Heath village.  
 
The installation is a new approach to tackling a localised traffic management issue . 
 
A two-way bus gate system was introduced in Broadbridge Way in 2019 and          
alterations were made in 2021 to support bus travel as a sustainable mode of 
transport, which formed part of the planning application to divert the original A281 
traffic on to the newly-constructed A264. However, a significant number of drivers   
ignored the “bus only” signage, and highways officers have since been working with 
the parish council, district council and police to try to find a solution. 
 
This is the first County Council led (as opposed to developer-led) bus gate enforce-
ment site. Warning notices, rather than Penalty Charge Notices (PCNs), are         
currently being issued to give fair warning of the new enforcement regime. The start 
date for PCNs to be issued is now imminent. 
 
Taking measures to support sustainable transport options is reflected as one of 
the four priorities in Our Council Plan – helping to create a sustainable and     
prosperous economy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE FROM WSCC—DECEMBER 2022 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/about-the-council/policies-and-reports/corporate-policy-and-reports/our-council-plan/
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COULD THIS BE YOU IN 2023? 

 
Are you passionate about your community? Do you want to 
help make a long-lasting change? Do you have innovative  

ideas for the council? Do you have concerns about a specific 
issue and want to do something about it?  

If this is you, then we need you.  
We need people from all backgrounds and experiences who  

reflect their community to put themselves forward for election.  
 

Make a change and become a councillor. 
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ALL TO BE HELD AT  
THE 

 PARISH OFFICE 
 

 
 

PCSO ADRIAN BELL, DROP IN SESSIONS 
 
• 17th January  1000-1400 
• 7th February   1630-1830 
• 21st March   1000-1400 
 
Other dates will continue throughout the year 

 

 
WARM WELCOME, WARM SPACE,  
WORKING WITH  
HORSHAM MATTERS 
 

• Every Thursday 10am—2pm—all are 
very welcome (starting 5th Jan 2023) 

 

• Citizens Advice Bureau will be attending 
(dates tbc) 

 
 

AGE UK— Cuppa & Chat continues 
at the Shelley Pub 1.30pm-3.30pm 
 

• Tuesday 3rd January  

• Tuesday 7th February 

 
 
SPRING LITTER PICK—Saturday 
18th March from 10am 
 
 


